
 Principal’s Report 
 July School Board Meeting 

 Waterville-Elysian-Morristown 
 PreK-12th Grade 

 All District 
 Summer school is complete. Elementary offered summer school over four weeks in two 
 different increments (end of June and early/mid July). Junior high students had a two 
 week session in July. Summer school was well attended, ran smoothly and a big thanks 
 to our summer school teachers, paras, health assistant, bus drivers, office staff and 
 kitchen staff. 

 All Gen Ed. certified staff for K-12 have been hired. Administration is working with our 
 mentor leaders to put final touches on the new teacher workshop on August 24. 

 Administration is working on finalizing plans for the 2023-2024 workshop week. Open 
 Houses for 5-8 and 9-12 will be on Wednesday, August 30. 

 Project work on the playground at the Morristown building is in progress including a 
 new blacktop on the playground area. Two benches will be going in as well. WEM 
 received a generous donation from the Rice County Sheriff's Department for $750.00 
 to help purchase the bench and the work to install. 


